CIRCULAR TO SHIPOWNERS, CONSIGNEES AND INSURERS OF SHIPS
Object: Lift of the suspension of entry for ships coming from Ebola affected countries

It is brought to the attention of ship owners, consignees and insurers that the measure relating to
the port entry of ships coming from Ebola affected countries has been lifted.

Consequently, any vessel complying with the usual contractual conditions can enter the Port of
Abidjan if she so wishes.

Moreover, sanitary measures ruling the entry of vessels coming from contaminated countries will
be communicated at a later date.

This circular which takes effect from the date of its signature, annuls and replaces circular 256 issued
on 12th August 2014.



